
September 23, 2016 

 

 

There have been four cases of the Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease (Coxsackie viral 
infection) that have been confirmed in the High School. 
Click on New York State Health Department link below for more information. 

 

http://www.health.ny.gov/diseases/communicable/hand_foot_mouth/fact_sheet.htm 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the Building 
Principals or Building Nurses. 

 

Nurse Kollmer at the High School wkollmer@mtsinai.k12.ny.us or at 631-870-2822 

Nurse Hirdt at the Middle School rhirdt@mtsinai.k12.ny.us or at 631-870-2725 

Nurse Pantino at the Elementary School kpantino@mtsinai.k12.ny.us or at 631-870-2641 

 

 


